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RENDERING PROVIDED BY DOUGLASTON DEVELOPMENT

Douglaston Development is planning to build a
450-unit affordable housing development in the
Bronx, on sites at 2856 Webster Ave. and at 410
Bedford Park Blvd.

From the New York Business Journal:
https://www.bizjournals.com/newyork/news/2020/09/17/douglaston-
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Douglaston Development plans 450-unit
residential project in the Bronx
Sep 17, 2020, 9:53am EDT

Douglaston Development is planning to build a
450-unit affordable housing development in
the Bronx.

The New York City developer has closed on two
99-year ground leases with the New York
Botanical Garden at 2856 Webster Ave. and 410
Bedford Park Blvd. for the projects. The sites
are adjacent to one another and are next to the
Botanical Garden.

Douglaston will develop the project in two
phases. The units will include affordable
housing for low-income seniors and for low- to moderate-income families in the
Bronx's Community District 7.

"With a 40-year development track record in the New York City area and beyond,
we’ve seen the critical need for more affordable housing options in our city,
especially for our senior population," said Jeffrey Levine, chairman of Douglaston
Development, in a statement. "We’re thrilled to be joining forces and visions with
The New York Botanical Garden on this project, an institution with roots in the
Bronx community dating back 129 years, to provide this vital housing resource to
the community."

FOR THE EXCLUSIVE USE OF SSTOCKS-LYONS@MARINOPR.COM



9/17/2020 Douglaston Development plans 450-unit residential project in the Bronx - New York Business Journal

https://www.bizjournals.com/newyork/news/2020/09/17/douglaston-development-plans-450-unit-project.html?s=print 2/2

A long-standing grocery store at the site, Cherry Valley Marketplace, will stay open.
Douglaston and the Botanical Garden worked with the supermarket operator to get
certification from the city planning department for a food retail expansion to
support health program, or FRESH, store in the ground-floor space. The FRESH
program is meant to create and retain grocery stores that sell fresh meat, fruit and
vegetables in underserved communities.

The first phase of development will be at 2856 Webster Ave. That will include 188
units of housing for seniors, made available to those earning up to 50% of the area
median income, and 12,000 square feet of grocery space. Fordham Bedford
Community Services will provide on-site social services.

The area median income is $96,500, according to Fannie Mae.

Construction financing is being arranged with the city's Department of Housing
Preservation and Development and the state Division of Housing and Community
Renewal. It's expected to close in December. Construction is expected to be
completed in 2022.

The second phase of development will be at 410 Bedford Park Blvd. That will
include about 260 rental units for individuals and families who earn between 30%
and 100% of the area's median income, with an additional 8,000 square feet of
community retail space.

In the deal for the ground leases, Douglaston represented itself. Frank Liantonio of
Cushman & Wakefield represented the New York Botanical Garden.

The project's architect is Stephen B. Jacobs Group of New York City.

The site is close to Fordham University, with nearby access to the Metro-North
commuter railroad, the B, D and 4 subway trains, and various bus lines.
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